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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Supervisors of Saratoga County, New 
York, will meet at its chambers, 40 McMaster Street, Ballston Spa, New York, in said 
County, on July 13, 2022 at 4:35 p.m., for the purpose of conducting a public hearing 
upon a proposal to upgrade existing Saratoga County Sewer District No. 1 (the “District”) 
facilities and properly treat ammonia (the “Project”).  Pursuant to Resolution 239-2021, 
adopted August 17, 2021, the Board of Supervisors previously approved construction of 
the Project at an estimated maximum cost of $33,100,000 and an estimated annual net 
cost of $5.08 to the typical property in the District.  Based upon bids received for Project 
work, the estimated maximum cost of the Project has increased to $44,469,202, and the 
estimated maximum annual net cost of the Project to the typical property in the District is 
now estimated to be $8.00.   

At said public hearing, the Board of Supervisors will hear all persons interested in 
said subject matter thereof. Written communications may be emailed 
to publiccomment@saratogacountyny.gov, or by mail addressed to: Clerk of the Board, 
Saratoga County Board of Supervisors, 40 McMaster Street, Ballston Spa, NY, 12020, 
which public comment must be received by July 13, 2022 at 3:30 p.m.  

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF SARATOGA COUNTY, 
NEW YORK 

Dated:  June 22, 2022 
Ballston Spa, New York 
 

Therese M. Connolly 
Clerk of the Saratoga County 
Board of Supervisors 
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